
From: Jazmin Serrato
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:31 PM
To: alex@cielohg.com
Subject: 135 Cook Street

Hello Alex,

The City of Redlands does not have an ADU ordinance and therefore follows state law. The HCD
handbook indicates a multi-family propertywould be allowed at least one conversion ADU within
an existing multifamilydwelling and up to 25 percent of the number of units in the existing

multifamilydwelling (Gov. Code, S 66323, subd. (a)(3)(B)).

Thank you,

Jazmin Serrato
Assistant Planner
Tel: ext. 2

35 cajon st,

Redlands, CA 92373
https://www.cityofredlands.org

flappy** City offices will be closed beginning December 20, 2024 and will return January 6, 2025.
3foCidays! **
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